
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

8 June 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Parent Information Event - Monday 27 June 17:00 - 18:00  

 

I am writing to invite you to a Parent Information Event taking place on Monday 27 June at 5pm. We are 

holding the event in the building and light refreshments will be provided.  

 

The purpose of the event is to inform you, as parents/carers, of the crucial decisions your child will have to 

make with regard to their next steps after sixth form. I want to make sure that you leave the event feeling 

informed and aware of how you can support your child when they are looking at their future options.  

 

We will talk through the options available to students and key dates you need to be aware of for the 

application process. There will also be time at the end for Q&A 

 

Kind regards  

 

Hannah Ashton 

Associate Assistant Principal 
 

 

 


